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APSLEY - On Wednesday December 9, 2020 the Economic Development Cooperative (EDC) 
and several of North Kawartha’s community leaders met to discuss the community’s response 
to the recent fire at Sayers Foods.  
The group is working to assess the needs of the community and wants to ensure residents of 
North Kawartha are aware of the resources available to them.  
Community Care - (705) 656-4589 

Hamilton Bus Lines has donated a bus to provide free transportation every Tuesday and 
Friday to Bancroft NoFrills so residents can purchase their groceries.  
Pick up:  

• 10:00AM - North Kawartha Community Centre, 340 McFadden Rd.,  
• 10:15 AM - Community Care office, 126 Burleigh St 

Book a seat on the bus by calling (705) 656-4589. Please make arrangements by noon 
the day before.  
Caremobile - Free accessible vehicle available every Wednesday at 9:30 AM and 12:30 
PM. You do not need to have mobility issues and the vehicle can take two passengers. 
You do not need to be a client of the agency to use either of these services. 

North Kawartha Food Bank - (705) 656-1748 
The North Kawartha Food Bank continues to provide food for residents who need it. To 
access this service, please call the North Kawartha Food Bank (705) 656-1748. 

“More than ever before, we have seen our community come together to support each other,” 
said Mayor Carolyn Amyotte, “I want residents to know that we are working every day to 
understand and address the needs of our community as the situation evolves.” 
The EDC, community leaders and Mayor Amyotte will provide an update to the community 
every week by posting a video message on social media, public notices on bulletin boards 
throughout Apsley and on www.northkawartha.ca.  
For further inquiries please contact Alana Solman (705) 656-5192 
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